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Sign up for the KPR Email Bulletins

KPR regularly sends informative emails to members who have subscribed to our email bulletins.
These bulletins are usually directly from President Larry Totten and are your best method of keeping
informed of late­breaking news regarding issues of interest to all Kentucky public retirees.

The bulletins are a cost­effective means of communicating with our members because we can send an
unlimited number of emails each month for a total cost of only $15.00 per month. To receive The
Kernel by email, you must subscribe to the new system. Although nearly 3,000 members have
provided email addresses to KPR, only 898 members have subscribed to receive the bulletins. We do
not send out unsolicited mass emails. We hope that everyone who regularly uses email will subscribe.

To subscribe, simply go to our webpage (www.kentuckypublicretirees.org) and select the tab at the top
labeled “Email Subscription.” Click the link to the subscription form and complete the form, then
click on the “Subscribe to list” button at the bottom of the form. You will automatically be sent a
confirmation email with a link that completes the subscription process. If you have any problems
subscribing, just send your name, email address, chapter, and whether you want to receive the
newsletter by email to kprmanager@gmail.com or leave a message on our hotline at (502) 437­9408.
We will ensure that you are subscribed.








